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2nd Quarter CPE Recap [1]

January 3, 2014 by normandy.roden [2]

Our CPE Program Manager Lisa Vallad recently completed her review and analysis of the 
OUC’s Continuing Professional Education (CPE) courses during the 2nd quarter of FY 2014. 
During three days in November-December, we offered 11 courses at the 1800 Grant Street 
location. Typically, we have about 50 individual attendees on each day of CPE. This quarter, 
we were delighted to welcome a total of 29 newcomers to our growing number of CPE 
participants. A total of 227 credits were earned by the attendees. Course evaluations continue 
to demonstrate high satisfaction levels with topics, instructors, and interactions. For 
information about the next quarter’s offerings – including a number of exciting new courses – 
refer to our CPE website at www.cu.edu/controller/cpe/?page_id=1504 [3].
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